CUPE 374

OAK BAY MEMBER BULLETIN

RE: Elections

September 29, 2023
Dear Members,
It is time for The District of Oak Bay's bi-annual VP Election.

Please email your nominations to colwoodvp@shaw.ca stating “Oak Bay VP Nomination” in the
subject line. Please add the member that you are nominating to the email so that they will have a
chance to stand/accept the nomination.

Nominations will be open until Wednesday, October 11th. If there is more than one (1) nominee,
we will arrange a voting process to select the seat via live polls which will happen on October
19" 2023. Location to be determined. If you are not already receiving email updates from the
Local, please subscribe at www.cupe374.ca to receive them.

If you have any questions regarding any of the above, please contact Shaun Bradley - Colwood VP
colwoodvp@shaw.ca who is helping conduct this coming election.

In Solidarity,

Shaun Bradley
Colwood VP
CUPE Local 374



